
12 July 2024

Dear Student,

RE: Year 11 GCSE Results Day Thursday 22 August 2024

Now that you have come to the end of your examinations at Grace Academy Solihull, I am writing to inform you

of the date on which you will be able to collect your results this summer.

GCSE results will be available for personal collection in school from 9.00 am on Thursday 22 August 2024. If

you are unable to attend, your results will be posted to your home address at the end of results day.

Alternatively, if you wish for someone to collect your results on your behalf please provide them with a letter

giving them authority to do so, the person collecting your results must also bring some photo identification

with them. We cannot release results to anyone other than yourself, unless authorised by you with a letter,

and also please note that results will not be released via telephone or online.

If you are joining Grace Academy Solihull’s Post 16 you will need to enrol with a member of Post 16 staff after

you have collected your results - there will also be an opportunity on the day to apply for Post 16 if you haven’t

done so already.

You will also be required to complete an ‘Intended Destination’ form before your results will be released to

you, this informs the school and local authority of your up to date plans for the next academic year.

I wish you a great summer and all the best for your future studies.

Yours sincerely

Mrs L. Knight

Assistant Principal - Head of Post 16 and Academic Year 11


